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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

Good news from India North East Province: 

ST MARY’S COLLEGE, SHILLONG      World Environment Day 2024 

 As per the direction (Letter No.SSB.2/Activities/Pt-

IV/10,519, dated 9th May 2024) from the Meghalaya       

Biodiversity Board, Government of Meghalaya, the               

Department of Geography in collaboration with the                

Department of Botany, St. Mary’s College, organised a  

plantation of Medicinal plants in the college campus on the 

3rd June 2024. During this programme students from the 2nd 

semesters from both departments were engaged in this           

plantation with the guidance of respective faculty members. 

This programme was conducted to commemorate the World 

Environment Day 2024 and also to recognise the                       

importance of biodiversity in supporting the well-being of 

humans and society at large. The Sisters, teachers and                

students planted 30 medicinal plants. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 


